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         AES Ohio 
         1900 Dryden Road 

Dayton, Ohio 45439 
 
November 4, 2022 
 
Chairman Jenifer French 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street         
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
 
Re: West Manchester-Blazer-Hodgin 138kV Transmission Line Project 
 PUCO Case No. 22-0627-EL-BTX 
 Additional Proof of Compliance with Ohio Administrative Code 4906-3-03(B) 
 
 
Dear Chairman French, 
 
 

The Dayton Power and Light Company doing business as “AES Ohio” hereby files this proof of 
additional compliance with the notice requirements set forth in Rule 4906-3-03(B)(2) of the Ohio 
Administrative Code (“OAC”) for the above-referenced project application.  
 
On October 4, 2022, AES Ohio mailed a letter to each property owner, affected tenant, and 
identified local stakeholders informing them of the West Manchester-Blazer-Hodgin 138kV 
Transmission Line Project (the “Project) and the upcoming public open house.  On October 11, 
2022, AES Ohio filed documents including sample letters and a list of addresses. 
 
This letter is to document on this date, AES Ohio has separately provided to OPSB Staff via e-
mail attachment a confidential list of the names of each property owner, affected tenant, and 
identified local stakeholders that had notification letters mailed to them.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this notification letter. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
ss:/  Randall V. Griffin 
 
Randall V Griffin (Ohio Bar No. 0080499) 
Chief Regulatory Counsel 
AES Ohio 
937-479-8983 (cell) 
Randall.griffin@aes.com 
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